
 

 

9th March 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

School Bike Sheds 
 

We are writing to make parents aware that any items left in the bike sheds in school are done 

so at the owner's risk. Unfortunately we cannot guarantee that there will always be space for all 

children to be able to lock their bikes up within the bike sheds. 

 

If your child does bring their own bike lock with them to school, please be aware that each 

class currently only has a 5 minute timeslot for drop-off and pick-up due to the staggered start 

and finish times, so your child would need to be able to lock their bike away themselves in this 

time if you wish for them to do so. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Deborah Howard 

Headteacher 


